
May 2; 2022

Resignation

Markus Savaglio from his position as District 5 Alderperson
effective May 4, 2022.



Mr. Mayor and Aldermanic Leadership Team,

It Is with great sadness that I must resign from my position as Alderperson of District 5 as of

11:59 PM on May 4th, 2022. i have enjoyed the past few years of serving the residents of

Sheboygan, trying to assist them with their issues, and working to build a stronger, more vibrant

community every day.

The reason for my departure is the purchase of a new home on Sheboygan's north side that

better meets the needs of my growing family, and while I'm going to miss building our

community from the inside of government, I will continue my work of making Sheboygan a little

better every day through attracting talented individuals to call Sheboygan home, and assisting

with their home search and subsequent negotiations to purchase a residence in the county.

It has been a pleasure to serve my community and I look forward to other ways I may be asked

to serve.

In Service,

Markus Savaglio 11
District 5 Alderperson 1/
City Of Sheboygan


